UNIS QUEENS PARENTS ASSOCIATION

173-53 Croydon Road, Jamaica Estates, N.Y. 11432
718-658-6166 ¢ unispa@unis.org

Dear Mikhail,

Thank you for the wonderful performance you gave at our School. Wow! The BEST show of Russian, folk
song and dance. Our students were thoroughly engaged during the entire 45mins. of this show. The dancers
was dynamic, and engaging. The coustumes were amazing! The mascots were very funny and enjoyable.
The kids had a wonderful time!

You have a great ability for presenting to kids of all ages. The teachers on staff were amazed and really
enjoyed the assembly. It was a great show of knowledge of the Russian Cultural Arts.

We would love to have you back again next year!

All the best to you and your performers,
Thank you again for coming to our school.

Theresa Moran
PA President of The United Nations School



